
President’s Corner

 Although this rain is great for the lawns, it certainly
puts a crimp in our ability to get some decent flying
done. It is already June and not many members
have done much in the way of flying so far this
year.  In spite of this crummy weather the fields are
in fairly good shape and ready to go. The "Port-A-
Potty" will be in place in June also!

This year will be fairly low-key with two Club Fun
Fly Picnics like we had last year.  The first is
scheduled for June 21st and the other is scheduled
for September 7 th.  This type of event has had
more support and participation than any other
event we have done in the past.  We will have
some simple competitions and a lot of free flying
time.  The club will furnish hamburgers & hotdogs,
with attending members bringing a covered dish
and whatever you want to drink.  Be sure to attend
the June 10th meeting at West Field to get more
details.

We continue to accept new members into our club
with the promise to teach them to fly.  This can be
a tall order unless there is a cadre of senior mem-
bers that are willing and able to share in delivering
on this promise.  We really need you to step up
and share your expertise with these new mem-
bers.  It is really a good feeling to have a student
solo and become a proficient flyer!  Let Henry
Bohe know that you are willing to help.  This
means a lot toward the success of our club and its
growth.
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Flyin’ In The Rain
I am preparing to move to a new and smaller home
this summer.  This includes downsizing my RC stuff
also.  Check with me if you're looking for some-
thing in particular, as I may have it for sale.

Hopefully the weather will give us all a break and
we will get some good flying in soon.  I hope to see
you at the field and at our June meeting.

See you there.

Dick Plyler

June Meeting

Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday,
June 10th at 7:30 PM at West Field

Please plan to attend as we will be planning for the
June picnic.

For even more fun, come early and bring an
aircraft for some flying before the meeting.

Membership News

At our April meeting, the club voted Gabe Hagy
and  John Heckman as new club members.  We
also welcomed Robert Close and Louis Kinney as
prospective members and Alex Miriello as a
prospective junior member.
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Changes to the Club By-Laws

The following changes to the bylaws were
approved by majority vote at the April meeting:

Membership:

1. Proposal to increase the membership cap to
75 members.

2. Proposal to define a junior member as any
member under 18 years of age.

These changes are now reflected in the online
copy of the club bylaws.  If you would like a paper
copy, please contact the club secretary.




